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Hola Rosemary, 
 
As I shared with you we work with all energy segments, including the rate payers and 
consumers. There is a deep concern that the cost of electricity has risen from 2 cents 
per KWH to 27 cents per KWH for the average California household after these clean 
energy policies were generated from Sacramento. 
 
The public believes the culprit for the higher costs are the "Greedy Utilities" when in fact 
its the policy makers driving up the costs of energy in California and require utilities to 
implement them without any choices to the contrary. 
 
While the poor air quality in California is the target of these policies, the general public 
has not yet fully connected the two. In their minds, no one has asked them if they would 
like to pay more for the better air quality. This would be a very interesting question to 
pose. 
 
Above that, we don't see any Latino owners of these "clean energy companies" or 
executives. The policy obviously did not address the question of who will get rich off 
these policies and who will get poor. It is obvious our community has been completely 
neglected from an economic standpoint. 
 
Hope this helps. 
 
Saludos, 
José L. Pérez 
President & CEO 
Hispanics In Energy 
A Public Benefit Non-Profit 501 (c) (3) 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
www.hispanicinenergy.com 




